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• Our topic for this term is ‘On the Move’.  
To start us off we are making a wall 
story by drawing vehicles that we might 
ride in on holiday.  We are also studying 
a book called ‘Journey’ by Aaron Becker.  
It’s a wonderful adventure book 
without words and we have been 
looking very carefully at the pictures 
and making up our own story to go with 
them. 



On the Move 

• Our Open Area has been made into 
an airport and we will have great fun 
dressing up and pretending we are 
flying a plane. 



National Trust Top 50 things to do 

• This term we are trying to do as many 
things that are listed on the National 
Trust Top 50 things to do before you’re 
113/4s.  We are collecting photos 
showing us out and about getting active 
in the outdoors.  More information 
about this excelllent scheme can be 
found here 
https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/50-
things-to-do. 



Friday Sing-a-Long Sessions 

• We are very grateful to Ros who has 
been coming in to see us on Fridays.  
She brings her guitar and we sing-a-
long with her and accompany her on 
our instruments. 



Forest School Sessions 

• We have been enjoying the warmer 
weather at our Forest School 
sessions.  We have been making 
woodland nymphs out of wood and 
fabric and we have also made spring 
crowns.  We are starting to grow 
vegetables and flowers in our two 
garden areas.  Here we are watering 
our sweet peas. 


